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January 2, 2025

FDA REGISTRATION, BIO-TERRORISM and FSMA COMPLIANCE STATEMENT

OliveNation LLC has an established GMP program with monthly internal audits. Our good 
manufacturing practice guidelines are adhered to in every area that applies, including but not 

restricted to: Control of ingredients, product containers and packaging, production and process 
controls, packaging and labeling control holding and distribution, and records and reports.

Our SSOP program allows us to monitor and document our daily cleaning performance to keep our 
sanitation standards consistently high. HACCP and Allergen programs integrate preventative measures 
in our daily operational procedures to tightly control contamination and cross contamination threats. 

We have a licensed outside pest control company that services our facility monthly. The outside 
facilities (parking areas, landscaped areas, and other outside areas) are maintained by an outside 

ground keeping company. 

Additionally, we maintain our facility on a weekly and monthly basis and as needed throughout the 
year. Annually scheduled and ongoing food safety training and HACCP member meetings refresh and 

emphasize our adherence to the dedication for Food Safety Programs.

All our products are assigned lot numbers for clear traceability forward and backward. We comply with 
FSMA that requires our facility to be registered with FDA. Further, the annual GMP/GFSI Safety Audit 
conducted by ASI includes verification of the validity of our FDA registration as well as other licensing 

and registration requirements. 

We certify that our facility listed below is currently registered with the FDA as per the Food Safety 
Modernization Act and is in compliance with the Bioterrorism Act of 2002.

OliveNation LLC
13 Robbie Road #A4

Avon, MA 02322

Our facility registration is valid until December 31, 2026. 
We do not disclose our FDA registration number to prevent its unauthorized use.

We will continue to make modifications to our internal programs in order to guarantee that our 
customers receive a safe, quality product.  We look forward to continuing to do business with you. 

Sincerely, 
OliveNation LLC

http://www.olivenation.com/



